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The People Have Spoken 

The people of Shasta County have spoken and, this time, their elected officials listened. 
The same was not the case for the Hatchet Ridge Wind Project which was approved 

years ago over the objection of far too many (about 10 to 1) for money to enhance the 
countyâ€™s finances, despite the biological, cultural, and aesthetic impacts associated 
with it. The countyâ€™s decision then was a true environmental justice travesty.  

From this, the people learned how to band together, make their case in pointing out 
project flaws, and not have the county and faceless corporations make poor community-

altering decisions for them.  
Now California laughably believes that it can better represent eastern Shasta County 
and make its decision for it. Please, stop this nonsense. Eastern Shasta County in the 

Hatchet Ridge environs is a treasure trove of biological diversity and scenic beauty. No 
further immitigable degradation of its biological and physical resources is warranted.  

The community has spoken. Now itâ€™s time to stop and listen. 


